
From: XXX XXXX [XXXX XXXX@rcplondon.ac.uk] 

Sent: 31 March 2010 09:56 

To: Jennifer Heaton; Jeremy Powell 

Cc: XXXX XXXX 

Subject:RE: Rheumatoid arthritis - drugs for treatment after failure  

of a TNF inhibitor - Appraisal Consultation Document 

 

Dear Jennifer and Jeremy 

Please take this e-mail as confirmation that the RCP wishes to endorse the response of  

the BSR to this ACD. I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt. 

Best wishes 

XXXX XXXX 

 


